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Mr. President,

Poland would like to thank the delegation of the United States of America for comprehensive national report and its active participation in the second cycle of the UPR process.
We welcome USA’s efforts undertaken to comply with the recommendations accepted during the first cycle of UPR. We appreciate steps taken to prevent and effectively prosecute hate crimes and fight all forms of discrimination.

Nevertheless, there is still a space for improvement to ensure the full respect of human rights in USA.

Therefore Poland recommends that the United States establish an independent national human rights institution, in accordance with the Paris Principles. We are convinced that such an institution is crucial for effective protection and promotion of human rights.

While Poland acknowledges positive developments towards abolishing by many federal states the death penalty, we would like to recommend that US strengthen safeguards against wrongful sentencing to death and subsequent wrongful execution by ensuring, inter alia, effective legal representation for defendants in death penalty cases, including at the post-conviction stage.
Finally, the Polish delegation wish to recommend that the US conduct in-depth examinations into how race-related issues were affecting law enforcement and the administration of justice, both at the federal and state levels.

Thank you for your attention.

